
From: Whittaker, Frank M <frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov> 
Date: Fri, Sep 13, 2024 at 10:54 AM 
Subject: Emergency Nurse Practitioner contract 
To: Peggy L Alexander <peggy.l.alexander@wv.gov> 
Cc: David H Pauline <david.h.pauline@wv.gov>, Hager III, Joseph E <joseph.e.hageriii@wv.gov>, 
Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov>, Greg Clay <gregory.c.clay@wv.gov>, Alisha S Pettit 
<alisha.s.pettit@wv.gov> 

 
 

 
 

Peggy,  

 

Your emergency request to obtain a 12 week contract for a Nurse Practitioner is approved. Please 
follow all Purchasing Division emergency procedures outlined on the Purchasing 
Division Procedures Handbook and return the completed contract to this office within 30 days of 
this approval for public posting. 

 

-- 

Frank Whittaker, CPPB, NIGP-CPP 

Assistant Director 

West Virginia Purchasing Division 

2019 Washington Street, East 

Charleston, WV 25305 

(304) 558-2316 

frank.m.whittaker@wv.gov 
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